P. 0. Box 1666
Farmington, New Mexico

April 10, 1959

Mr. Emery C. Arnold, Supervisor '
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Within the next few days we intend to sand-oil frac our
Salge "B" #6 well, located C SW NE Section 34-26N-13W,
San Juan County,

We wish to request 1,000 barrels additional allowable

for this well., This additional allowable will be used
in testing and will be deducted from future allowable,

Very truly yours,
THE BRITISH-AMERICAN OIL PRODUCING CO.

Nae R, Stone, Field Superintendent

NRS/ jmw

cc: Mr, G, W. Murphy




